
OSSL Newsletter  Aug 11/22

Greetings OSSL members!

All preparations are complete and we are ready to kick off our 
2022/2023 Season beginning Saturday September 3rd at Frederick 
Billiards.

The fall schedule is now available on our website OSSL.CLUB

We have reviewed our budget and decided we will be able keep the 
costs the same with membership fees  $40.00, regular tournament 
fees $20.00 and Majors $40.00

Our year end awards banquet will be a luncheon format for members
and will again be held at the Hamilton Air Force Association 2:00 to 
5:00 on Saturday April 22nd 2023.

Rule clarifications

1. when the score is tied after a “miss”, a put back may be called.
2. No foul will be called involving a coin used to mark a cue ball.

Pan Am Snooker tournament at Corner Bank/

Senior event will be held October 22nd – 25th.  Online Entry is now 
open but I am working on a discounted entry for OSSL members and 
will advise shortly.

Start practising guys and we look forward to getting together soon.

Regards
Glen Armstrong – President OSSL


